
On behalf of the International Institute of Municipal Clerks, we would like to
extend a heartfelt invitation to Mayors and City Managers

to join us in celebrating the
56th Annual Professional Municipal Clerks Week

May 4 to May 10, 2025

This annual observance offers a special opportunity to recognize and honor the
critical role municipal clerks play in our communities. They are essential in

ensuring transparency, efficiency, and the smooth operation of local
government.

Municipal clerks are the backbone of local government operations, often
working behind the scenes to oversee key functions like recordkeeping, election
management, legislative documentation, and maintaining public trust through

transparency and accountability. Their dedication is vital to the effective
functioning of our municipalities.

We believe your recognition of municipal clerks would be a meaningful way to
show appreciation for their hard work and commitment. Additionally, your

participation will provide an opportunity to connect with clerks from across the
region, exchange best practices, and explore ways to further support local

governance.

We sincerely hope you can take part in this week of celebration. Your
involvement will help highlight the invaluable contributions of municipal clerks to

the communities they serve.

Thank you for considering this invitation. Here are a few ideas for how you can
celebrate your clerks in your municipality: send flowers, treat them to breakfast

or lunch, or celebrate at your Council Meeting.  For additional information,
please contact janis@iimc.com.

An Invitation to Celebrate Professional Municipal Clerks Week

Thank You!


